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follow us on Twitter @ PS 42R



October 13, 2016

Dear 5th Grade Parents/ Guardians, 

We will be having a mandatory parent meeting on Wednesday, October 19, at 7:00pm. This meeting will take place in the auditorium.

We will be discussing all the activities planned for the 5th grade this year, along with a tentative schedule of events. 

The 5th grade senior dues will be $130.00 again this year.  The PTA will help subsidize a portion of the cost of the planned events through fundraising, and other activities planned throughout the year such as the holiday and spring fairs.

Each 5th grade student will receive the following with their senior dues:

· Trip to Broadway (which includes a ticket to for Aladdin The Musical, Lunch at Stardust     Diner, and round trip Coach bus)

· Fifth Grade Celebration Dance

·  Yearbook

· 2017 Graduating Class T- shirt

· Autograph Book

In attendance will be: Mrs. Dulski, Mrs. Sarno, Mrs. Colombo, as well as a representative from JRC Yearbooks.  Please make every attempt to attend this informative meeting and receive information that will prepare you for this exciting year ahead.  










Thank You, 










Enza Barbarino 










Jessica Wechsler 
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